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To <nsw_lrc@agd.nsw.gov.au>

cc

bcc

Subject Re:Security for  costs and associated costs orders

Dear Sir or Madam
 
Due to ill health I am unable to present a submission for this review but seek consideration by you or 
the Minister to expand the review to include victims who have court costs awarded against them in the 
Supreme Court or any court really.
 
In my personal matter I was granted a suiters grant and the defendant ( a large registered club) is 
pursuing me for $150,000.00 which is the balance of their court costs. I do not have any assets and I 
am on disability pension and I know that I am not alone in my circumstances.
 
I can stand losing but find the courts decision to expect me to pay any court costs beyond anyones 
comprehension and I feel these decisions are an erosion of peoples right to justice and a 'fair deal'.
 
I believe that the review before you falls short of the real issues facing people in the court system and 
needs to be addressed to protect the everyday citizens from overzealous large corporations and their 
threats to peoples lively hood and homes.
 
These large organisations accept the suiters grant which is awarded because of the persons financial 
situation and should be all they get not be able to persue any other monies maybe changes to the 
guidelines of this fund need change to remedy this 'grab for government money' and still be able to 
persue victims such as myself.
 
Thankyou for your consideration
 
Yvonne Elliot
Address
Withheld
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